
 

 

Monday 21st October 2024 

WhatsApp Groups 

 

Dear Year 6 parents/carers,  

Recently there have been several incidents related to the misuse of 

WhatsApp. We would like to inform you that these incidents are involving 

several Year 6 children, being part of group chats in which children are 

sending inappropriate, and at times, unkind messages and content.  

WhatsApp is a chat application which can be used on a mobile phone or 

tablet. It lets you send messages, images and videos to friends. You can have 

one to one and group conversations. This letter is to make you aware that 

your child may be using WhatsApp without your knowledge and you should 

be mindful that the minimum age for using WhatsApp is 13 or over (recently 

changed in the UK from 16). We encourage you to monitor what your child is 

viewing and sending. We would also like you to have a conversation with 

them regarding the appropriate use of group chats. Please remind them to 

tell you if they receive anything inappropriate and to leave group chats that 

cause upset.  

The children’s wellbeing is of our upmost priority. If you need further advice, 

please contact the school. We will send/attach a poster from 

NationalOnlineSafety.com containing useful information regarding the 

application, its features and advice for parents/carers.  

Thank you for support, 

Miss Woods-Booth, Mrs Bell and Mrs Riley 

 

 

 



 


